
UoN-KNH SPINE SURGERY PROJECT FEBRUARY 2015 

Nuvasive spine surgeons visit the orthopedic department 

 

Dr. Ombachi , Dr. Gakuya , Dr. Museve with the assistance of registrars and The NuVasive 
Spine Foundation™ (NSF)-surgeons completed a successful spine Surgery project from 23rd to 
27th February 2015 at Kenyatta National Hospital (KNH) in Nairobi, Kenya 

The mission trip focused on surgeon training and deformity correction. These surgeries were 
made possible by an extraordinary surgeon team that included:  

To further develop a sustainable spine program at KNH, the U.S. surgical team also led a multi-
course training for local surgeons and nurses. Surgeon training ensures that quality spine care 
continues to advance in communities around the globe.  

 


